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FEBRUARY 19 AND 20 COMMITTEE
MEETINGS WILL BE HELD
[15664] February 18, 2003 TO: TAX COMMITTEE No. 6-03 RE: FEBRUARY 19 AND 20
COMMITTEE MEETINGS WILL BE HELD The Tax Committee meetings scheduled for February
19 and 20 will be held. The weather in Washington has improved considerably and the
airports are open. Nevertheless, to accommodate those members who cannot travel to
Washington because of the residual effects of the storm, we will establish call-in numbers
for both the Wednesday meeting at 2:00 p.m., and the Thursday meeting at 9:30 a.m.
Please send an e-mail message to the Institute’s Ezella Wynn (ewynn@ici.org) and to me
(lawson@ici.org) if you wish to participate by call-in and Ezella will forward the information
to you on Wednesday. Keith Lawson Senior Counsel
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